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Heating Reform and Building Energy Efficiency

Dear Mr.Broadfield

Tlis is to advisc you that the Ministry of Finance, as the GEF Focal Point for China,
would like to cndorse the captioned project to be submitted by World Bank for GEF
support.

As the rapid development of city construction in the country, building energy efficiency
has a great protential in reducing CO; emissions. Through the implemention of this
project, it is expected that we may achieve improvement in the energy efficiency in
residential buildings in the heating system. We believe that the proposed project would
rot only benefit the country but also contribute to deal with the issuc of global warming.

We are looking forward to fruitful cooperation with the World Bank on this project.

Best regards.

Sincerely yours,

ohiu

mlm Yang)
Dperatxonal Focal Point for China
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